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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 317 would not directly impact general revenue. Senate Bill 317 would create a “Listed 

electrical apprentice” and “Student electrical intern” license and certifications for qualifying 

individuals. The Construction Industries Board estimates that the software required to process 

the additional licenses would cost around $10,000 for each new type of license. With a $5 

application fee and $20 license, there would need to be approximately 800 new applicants to 

cover the additional software cost. 

 

FY’22 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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